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Y3 Ukulele​
Progress Performance – Thursday 12th June 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As we approach the end of the academic year, you are warmly invited to our final ukulele 
performance so that your children can showcase what they have learnt throughout the year. 
You are in for a treat! 
 
The three classes will perform separately and parents are asked to enter via the KS2 Hall 
from the door outside the main entrance. You do not need a ticket to attend.  
 

Date: 
Thursday 12th June 2025 
 

Times: 
Henn - 9:30am  
Rosen - 10:15am  
Cowell - 11:00am  

 
We look forward to performing for you soon.  
​  
Kind regards,  
 
Mr Hampson  
Assistant Headteacher  
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